

4th December 2018

Dear Parent,

On Friday 14th December, some of our Little Stars Nursery children will be visiting Mount Tyron Care Home to sing some Christmas Carols for the residents. We are delighted to tell you that we will also be taking some of our choir children to accompany them and your child has been chosen to take part.

We will be transporting the children on our LAP minibus and they will be accompanied by staff from the nursery and academy. The visit will take place during school hours between 11am and 12pm, with children returning for lunch as normal.

As this visit coincides with Christmas Jumper Day, please can the children wear their festive jumpers for this visit along with their usual academy uniform.

We are really looking forward to sharing some festive cheer with the Mount Tyron residents. Unfortunately, there will not be enough space to accommodate parents for this visit, but I am sure the children will enjoy telling you all about the experience.

Please can you complete and return the attached TSOE3 form giving permission for your child to attend and if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to talk to choir leader, Mrs Pollock.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Semmens Head of Academy



